
 
CITY HALL ZIP CODE 13820-2546 
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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

October 19, 2016 
 

The City of Oneonta will be crack sealing the Dietz Street Parking Lot and several 

other city streets beginning on Thursday morning, October 20th, in the following 

order, weather permitting: 
 

Dietz St Lot (south end closed) 

Dietz St (no parking Main to Wall) 

Wall St (no parking Dietz to Chestnut) 

Spruce St (Brook St to Wilber Park) *include cold joints @ intersections 

Cedar St (near top of hill at Ford) 

Cedar St (Elm to Maple) *re-do center seam 

Blodgett Dr (at Farone intersection) 

Farone Dr (Blodgett to pvmt change) 

Herkimer St 

North Seventh St 

Neahwa Park Skate Park 

David Brenner Rd 

Grand St (Main to Division) 

Division St 

River St 

Bridge Ave 

River St Service Rd 

Moffatt St 

 

The southern end of the parking lot will be blocked off and crews will work around 

vehicles on the northern end.  There will be no on-street parking allowed on Dietz 

Street from Main Street to Wall Street and on Wall Street from Chestnut Street to 

Dietz Street until crews have completed these areas. Work will begin at 7:00 am with 

hopes that the block off areas can be reopened within a few hours. Drivers and 

pedestrians are asked to please comply with all work zone signage and flaggers. 
 

In the event of a rain-out, work will proceed the following day. 

 

For questions, please call the Department of Public Service at 607-432-2100 or e-

mail dpsinfo@oneonta.ny.us. 
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